Audit of Accounts 2021/22
NOTICE OF CERTIFICATION OF COMPLETION OF THE AUDIT
COMPLETION OF FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AUDIT 2020/21
[bookmark: _Hlk160094349]The audit of the accounts for the year ending 31 March 2022 for the separate entities of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Lancashire and the Chief Constable for Lancashire Constabulary has been concluded. An unqualified opinion on the accounts was issued by the auditor on 11 March 2024.
Your rights to inspect the accounts
If you are an elector in the county, you may inspect and make copies of the accounts. You can view or download copies of the accounts by following the links below:
https://www.lancashire-pcc.gov.uk/transparency/financial-information/audit-of-accounts/
https://lancashire.police.uk/about-us/our-performance/statement-of-accounts/
The accounts and documents are available for inspection at the offices at which they are normally kept.
You can apply to view those by 
Telephone:	The Chief Finance Officer at Lancashire Constabulary on 01772 614444
Email:		finance@lancashire.police.uk

